
RADIO STATION 

KSEM 
SERVING THE ENTIRE COLUMBIA BASIN 

TELEPHONE 234 P.O. BOX 276 

MOSES LAKE WASHINGTON 
Feb. 28, 1950 

LOCATION MAP 

Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Lr. Geary: 

This letter is to acknowledge the fine report received 
from your listening post as to the reception of our 
station on the morning of Feb. 20, 1950 at 12:00 to 
1:00 A.M. when we conducted a special DX pgm. 

e have checked your report against our pgm log 
for the above date and fir_C it to be correct. "e 
therefore verify your reception of our station 
and wish to thank you also for your detailed technical 
report on our performance end conditions prevailing 
at that time. 

We also wish you a great deal of luck and con- 
tinued interest in your fine hobby. Since our 
verification cards have not been received from 
the printers yet, we hop?this letter will prove 
satisfactory in giving you proper verification 
credit. 

Sincerely, 

Noland Kissler 
chief Eng. 


